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    Thursday 04th April 2019
	Dear Parents and Carers,
Just when we thought that this term could not get any busier, then Ofsted visit us!  The Lead Inspector was Sarah Hubbard, she is one of Her Majesty's Inspectors and Ofsted's National Lead for English. The team HMI was Yasmin Maskatiya. The two day, section 5 inspection included a wide range of criteria and evaluation and was extremely thorough and rigorous! The inspectors watched a wide range of teaching and learning, heard children read, spoke with a group of children, carried out two book trawls with over 80 children’s books, spoke with Leaders, Governors and met with subject co-ordinators. The inspection team observed children at playtimes, lunchtimes, in assemblies and monitored conduct through the corridors! 

I am pleased to say that we have all survived…the report will be ready to read in approximately two weeks’ time and we look forward to sharing this with you. Thank you so much to all the parents who completed the parent survey questionnaire, we are overwhelmed by your positivity. https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/parent-view-results/survey/result
Congratulations ACE card treat children for an exceptional term: 

Foundation – William and Elijah R  



Year 1 – Isabella and Henry

Year 2 – Eva and Frankie




           Year 3 – Harry and Tiana

Year 4 – Hallie and Alfie Be




Year 5 – Lucy M and Zak

Year 6 – Ava and Emily.

Thursday 4th April – Year 2 assembly to parents 2.40pm

Friday 5th April – End of term 4 at 12.10pm

Tuesday 23rd April – 8.40am - Children return to school for Term 5.

SCHOOL CLOSURE – On Thursday the 2nd May, the school will be used as a Polling station for local elections. Children are expected to be in school on Friday 3rd May, this must not be used as holiday and will be strictly unauthorised.


https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofstockham
Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


PA’s this week were Johnny and Liam. Thank you for your help.  

CLASS NEWS
Year F  This week we have been finishing off our chick stories. The children have worked 
             really hard with their 3 sentence stories. The class have enjoyed showing the class 
             their family wedding photos this week. It has been lovely hearing stories about 
             when they were flower girls or page boys.  
Year 1  In Year 1 we have been practising for our class assembly and we have really 

             enjoyed using our confidence to do this.  We have also been doing lots of phonics

             which has helped us to work on our reading.
Year 2  We have been working hard to complete and evaluate our magical garden models
             this week.  We have also been practising lots for our class assembly and have 
             enjoyed rehearsing our special dance.
Year 3  In maths this week we have been subtracting fractions with the same denominator, 
             and in SPaG we have been learning about the present perfect tense. We also 
             enjoyed a pyjama party as our marble jar treat!
Year 4  We have finished our unit on fractions and decimals!  Our volcanoes are ready and

             our big write is nearly complete.  The Twits have been met in full costume and with

             much humour.
Year 5  In maths we have been exploring 2, 3 and 4 digit by 2 digit long multiplication.  In

             English we have been writing descriptions of our monsters lair.
Year 6  In Year 6 we have been exploring electricity in the past and future.  In maths we

             have been finding fractions and percentages of amounts.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  To all of foundation for such a fantastic trip last Friday. Their behaviour and 
             manners were excellent, it was a pleasure to take them.
Year 1  All of Year 1 for being absolutely fab!  What a great term finished off with a

             fantastic assembly.  I am so proud of how well you have all done.
Year 2  All of Year 2 for a fabulous term and for working so hard on your class assembly.

             I am so proud of you all!
Year 3  All of Year 3 for another hardworking term and for impressing the OFSTED 
             inspectors last week!
Year 4  All of Year 4 for being the best class!  I have enjoyed getting to know you all and

             look forward to seeing you again once I am working in Year 3.
Year 5  All of Year 5 for a fantastic term – Well done.  You all rock!
Year 6  All of Year 6 for an amazing term.  I am really proud of how hard you have

             worked.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 2 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 2 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done!

On the 8th March, we took 2 teams to the Wantage netball tournament. Both teams worked really well together showing lots of sportsmanship. One team came top of their group and made it into the semi-finals – finishing third place overall which was a fantastic achievement. They were all very proud of themselves and it was a really fun day.
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On Friday 15th March, we took 2 teams to the Vale football competition at Chandlings school in Abingdon. Both teams played brilliantly and it was great to see such determination and positive attitudes throughout. One team made it through to the quarter finals after finishing 2nd in the group stages. They played brilliantly and then went on to the semi-finals which was very tense. This match went down to sudden death penalties but with super goal keeping from Freddie and a well-deserved goal from Oscar we got through to the finals. In the final we lost 3-2 – an incredibly close game. This means that we are officially through to the county finals in a few weeks’ time!   Congratulations to all the children for their brilliant play.
Thank you to all the parents who were incredibly supportive with both lifts to the event and cheering and encouragement from the side lines. Also, a huge thank you to Luke for coaching the children and supporting both teams at the competition. See you at the next stage!
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Book your tickets now! The Circus is coming to Stockham School on Monday 29th April!














